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Twycross Zoo Trip for Years 1-2 

Monday 17th January 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

All of the children in Year 1 and Year 2 are going to be starting a new topic next year called Sensational Safari. To start 

off the unit, we are excited to be going on a trip to Twycross Zoo. This will allow us to start our topic with an exciting 

experience. The trip will take place on Friday 28th January 2022. The children will have an opportunity to visit a lot of 

different animals with a given talk. 

 

On the day, the children should be in school for 8:45am as we will be leaving the school at 9am sharp. To ensure we 

make the most of the trip, we will be arriving back at school at 4:30pm. The children should come to school in their 

school jumper and non-uniform long trousers - no shorts. We ask that all children wear wellies and wear a 

winter/waterproof coat. The children should bring a packed lunch and a drink that they can carry themselves. No 

other bags are needed. The children are not permitted to bring any money. 

 

The cost for the trip, including the coach and entry fee is £15.50 per child. As this trip will be taking place straight after 

Christmas, we are allowing parents to make the payment up until 4th February 2022.  However, you will still need to 

give consent for your child/ren to attend the trip by 12:00pm on Thursday 20th January.  The trip will be split into two 

sections, the 1st section is consent only and will show on ARBOR as £0.00, the 2nd section will be for the payment of 

£15.50. 

 

We are sure that all of the children will be truly inspired by this trip and we hope the children are just as excited as the 

teachers are! 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Garratt, Mrs Dewick and Mrs Mitchell 
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